
  
 
 
 
 
 

BUILDING AND GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING 
October 17, 2024 

Minutes 

 
Committee Chair Foertsch called the meeting to order at 6:25pm. Present were trustees Sue Jankowski 
and Susan Snow. Also present was library director Jesse Blazek. 
 
Trustee Jankowski moved that the minutes of the February 14, 2024 committee meeting be approved. 
Trustee Snow seconded. The motion carried on a voice vote. 
 
The committee reviewed the library’s current Capital Needs Assessment document and discussed 
recently completed projects.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:55pm. 
 


